
From: peiyong hu   
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 10:03 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: against the KDA （Yonge & Bernard） plan 
 
 
 Dear Sir / Ma'am， 
 
As the resident living between Yonge and Bernard, I am strongly against the KDA (Yonge & Bernard) plan . 
 
Peiyong Hu 
 
58 Viewmark Dr, Richmond Hill 
 


